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FRoM : Philip SJ Sluidel, Rad ation Specialist j ,; , '
Region IV, Division of Compliance, Denver s .
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SUBJEcr: SPENCER CHEMICAL COMPANY, KANSAS CITY, MISSOURI
*

LICENSE NO. SMB-471 - DOCKET NO. 40-1478

Telephone contact was made on July 14, 1964, with Mr. George
E. Chenoweth, Works Engineering Manager, Jayhawk Works,
Spencer Chemical Company.

Mr. Chenoweth stated that Spencer Chemical Company does not
possess any uranium or thorium as licensed by License No.
SMB-471 and has no plans for possession or use of source material
for the immediate future.

On the basis of the information supplied by Mr. Chenoweth, License
No. SMB-471 is considered noninspectable.
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